19¢h ’.m"' 1964,
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Mr, Sehlisden, S
P.0. Box 994,
EREIQRIA, seese 3o Aft:luo

Dear Xr. Sehliebmn,

m.nurmcm with ;
W As 1t e ,ga‘ﬁr zctti.nrf ¢lose t0 the tis

could be colleeted, I am ting 10 let you kmow
that we are still interested and are guite happy to fepay any
couds involved,

Thanking you in anticipation.
Kind regards,

Yours sinserely,

De Nartin,



